
3301 Kerner Boulevard
Sponsor: Eden Housing

• Adaptive reuse of office building

• 40 studio and 1-bedroom units of permanent supportive 
housing near services

• Estimated start of construction: March 2023

• Estimated completion: March 2024

*Funding includes support for the Eden Housing application to the County of Marin PLHA fund for the 3301 Kerner project

Type Units Total Cost 2021 Request Prior Award 2021 NOFA 
Award

Total City Funding 
(per unit)

Gap Funding 40 $30,000,000 $1,843,315 $1,251,663 $850,000 $2,101,663 
($52,542)
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